
TELL YOUR REPRESENTATIVE TO SIDE WITH

 Working People over Corporations

CALL 844-505-2803  

For too long, greedy corporations have 
used extreme measures to stop working people from 
exercising their right to join together to negotiate for 
better wages and working conditions. Passing the 
Protecting the Right to Organize (PRO) Act would 
finally give us a chance to return economic power to 
working people.

The PRO Act would strengthen our weak labor laws 
and stop companies from breaking them. It would 
stop companies from retaliating against workers for 
exercising their democratic rights. It would help newly 
organized employees negotiate a fair contract. It also 
would ban permanent replacement workers during 
strikes, and eliminate state “right to work” laws that 
have lowered wages and eroded health care and 
retirement benefits.

These reforms would give working people the 
opportunity to gain back a fair share of the profits  
they help create. Ask your representative where they 
stand on the Protecting the Right to Organize Act, 
H.R. 2474, and whether they will co-sponsor this 
important bill.

Grassroots activism like yours will allow us to pass the 
PRO Act and fix our country’s labor laws. Help us build 
an economy that works for all working families, and not 
just the wealthy and well-connected.

ASK YOUR REPRESENTATIVE TO

SUPPORT WORKING PEOPLE AND CO-SPONSOR THE PRO ACT 


